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The following is an update to a public notice originally posted on October 
23rd, 2021 regarding the company’s “Chaleur Bay” (AQ#1147) and “Friar 
Cove” (AQ#1148) Marine Sites. The October 23rd notice confirmed an 
abnormal mortality event of Atlantic salmon spanning several weeks at 
each site and exceeding 10% of the total population. Final tally of 
mortalities removed as a result of this event was 12% (~122,323) from the 
Chaleur Bay site, and 14% (~129,590) from the Friar Cove site.   
 
Marine Harvest Atlantic Canada will continue to review the environmental 
challenges experienced over the past months and develop enhanced 
strategies to manage the sea lice and environmental pressures in the area. 
 
Marine Harvest Atlantic Canada has taken all responsible steps in this 
matter under the oversight of the Federal Department of Fisheries and 
Oceans and the Provincial Newfoundland and Labrador Department of 
Fisheries, Forestry and Agriculture, and has followed government approved 
policies for reporting. 
 
We thank our farming, operations, and processing teams; as well as our 
key regional supply and service providers for their hard work and 
responsiveness to this event.  
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